

## BANGOR UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT ANNOUNCES NEW SUPERINTENDENT

Butte County, CA - April 28, 2022. The Bangor Union Elementary School District has offered the position of Superintendent/Principal to Mr. Scott Johnson.

The Bangor Union Elementary School District Board of Education announced the hiring of Mr. Scott Johnson as their new District Superintendent/Principal at their regular April 21, 2022 Board meeting. This was the culmination of an extensive search that began in early March, 2022.

Mr. Johnson begins service as Superintendent/Principal July 1, 2022. Mr. Johnson has extensive experience in the middle school setting in Sonoma, Lake, and Placer counties. Mr. Johnson earned his Master's in Education Leadership from the California State University, Sacramento. Interim Superintendent, Paul Arnold shares "Mr. Johnson possesses leadership qualities that make me confident he will lead our students and staff to bright futures. His vision, passion and energy for the success of every child makes his coming to Bangor the beginning of a bright, new and exciting era for our students, teachers and parents."

Interim Superintendent Arnold would like to thank district staff and Superintendent Albert for their continued dedication and teamwork during this time of transition. The cooperation between staff members made this time easy, and allowed for focus to remain on the students, which are the number one priority. The Bangor Union Elementary School District staff look forward to welcoming Mr. Johnson this July.

###



Mr. Scott Johnson